Briefing Events for Schools: Honour Based Abuse & Teenage Relationship Abuse, Monday 17 June 2013 at the Professional Development Centre, Norwich, NR7 9QL

In January 2013, Ofsted revised ‘Inspecting safeguarding: Briefing for section 5 inspection’ to include specific advice to inspectors on female genital mutilation (FGM). The guidance outlines the expectation Senior Designated Professionals (SDP) should be aware of the guidance that is available in respect of FGM, and should be vigilant to the risk of it being practised.  

To compliment the exiting guidance for schools regarding the Prevention of Forced Marriage and Female Genital Mutilation during Extended Visits Overseas free briefing events are being offered on 17 June 2013 at Norwich Professional Development Centre as follows:

Tackling Honour Based Abuse & Teenage Relationship Abuse 

Session 1: 10am-12pm


Session 2: 1pm-3pm

Target audience: Designated Professionals for Safeguarding


Session Objectives:
· Identify the dynamics of Honour Based Abuse (HBA) used on/by young people;
· Recognise the signs of abuse using examples;

· Barriers for victims to get help and report to police;

· Identify partner/3rd Sector agencies that can help victims of HBA.
· Recognise Teenage Relationship Abuse through the delivery of local Healthy Relationship package with resources for young people, such as the 'This is Abuse' web site. 


Course booking: 
To book a place on either or both of these events, please apply via www.cpd.norfolk.gov.uk by searching for course reference ENSD8 (event ref A for the morning session and event ref B for the afternoon session). Spaces will be limited to no more than two per setting and will be allocated on a first come first served basis. The course is free to attend, but please note there will be a £20 per person administration fee for non-attendance or if cancelled within 10 working days of the course date.


